President’s Report
Faculty Senate
03/16/15
· Apologies sorry to be missing our meeting this morning, attending a conference out of town today. 
· Thanks for participating with such exceptional care and professionalism in the search for provost. Candidates almost universally were impressed with the faculty perspectives taken and the remarkable degree of shared values here. We will be moving as quickly as consistent with the diligence due this vitally important appointment
· Legislative progress Friday was the 30th legislative day for this session—crossover day. By rule, legislation (with very few exceptions) not already passed in one house cannot be considered in this session. We will continue to monitor issues during the last 10 days of the session (currently scheduled to fall on April 2
· Open budget hearings  we will schedule at least one open budget meeting for April, after consideration by the planning and budget advisory committee. From the current budget (and as discussed earlier) we have continued to allocate funds to library renovations, second floor.
· Thanks for your continued good work
· Questions  in this instance, please direct questions to timhynes@clayton.edu should some emerge during your deliberations
